
 

 

Sept. 10, 2021 

 
OBH Learning Community, 
 
It has been a busy and exciting first week here at the school. We are thrilled to see all 
the students back in full time classes. Our Counsellors and Learning Services team 
have been processing student course request change forms all week, and we are 
happy to report that the vast majority of students now have finalized timetables. Our 
goal is to have all students settled into classes as quickly as possible and we thank 
everyone for your patience during this process. 
 
Many of our extra-curricular teams and clubs are already underway. Interested 
students are encouraged to read over the daily announcements and watch for startup 
information. Please consider signing up for the MyOakBay app to receive the 
announcements. 
 
Next week, students will attend virtual grade level assemblies and we will hold our first 
fire drill of the year next Friday.  
 
Tuesday, Sept. 14th is Photo Day. Edge Imaging will be onsite throughout the day. 
Students will be called down from their classes. We hope all students will have their 
photo taken, and those families who wish to order a photo package will have the 
opportunity to do so. More information on the ordering process will be communicated 
in the coming days. 
 
Our annual Cops for Cancer (C4C) fundraising campaign is underway. Staff and 
student volunteers will be involved in a number of initiatives over the coming weeks, 
culminating with the riders school visit on Oct. 1st 
 

 

 Carwash - September 11th (9am-3pm at the school) 
 Bottle Drive - Sept. 18th 
 Silent Auction - Sept. 21st (@ Meet the Staff Evening) 
 Online Auction - (http://www.32auctions.com/OBC4C2021) 
 Garage Sale - Sept. 25th 
 Headshave - Sept. 29th 

 
Our school community is doing an excellent job of following the revisited Health and 
Safety protocols. Please continue to conduct daily health checks before arriving at 
school, and stay home when you are sick. Additionally, we would like to highlight the importance of being 
vaccinated, as it will help ensure a safe school year. 
 
Please reach out to us anytime at oakbayinfo@sd61.bc.ca 
 
Sincerely, OBH Admin Team 
 

 

Oak Bay High School  

Next Week @ Oak Bay High  

Sept. 13-17 

  

 

 

UPCOMING DATES 

Sept. 13-17 

R&B & Jazz 

auditions 

Sept. 13 

Grade 9 Assembly 

@1:45 

 

Sept. 14 

School Photo Day 

Grade 12 Assembly 

@1:45 

 

Sept. 15 

Music Theatre 

Meeting @ 12 

Grade 11 Assembly 

@ 1:45 

 

Sept. 16 

Grade 10 Assembly 

@1:45 

 

Sept. 17 

Fire Drill @1:55 

Dance Auditions  

Choir Social @3:00 

 

Sept. 20 

PAC meeting @7pm 
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